	Whitfield Community Garden
Whitfield Farm 
Summerfield Avenue
Whitfield
DD4 0ND

Dear Alex, 

I write to support your application to Neighbourhood Capital Fund. We appreciate all the hard work you do in the community and the fresh vegetables that you provide for our community café and food larder. I have saw firsthand, the dedication, determination and hard work that all the volunteers show on a daily basis. I wholeheartedly endorse the application for this fund. 
We know that this fund will allow the garden to be more accessible for those in the community and will allow you to continue the good work that you do the for the North East. 
I have been following the evolution of this project for a number of years and have been consistently impressed by their achievements and the Impact they have, and continue to have, on this community. The North East is one of the most deprived areas in Scotland so having an open, green space that attracts nature is an asset to this area as, as little as 20 minutes in nature can have a positive impact on mental health. 
It would be amazing to see this project develop and see this become more accessible to everyone would be very nice to see. 

Kind regards, 

Joe Good 
Practice Community Coordinator 
Newfield Community Group 

